
From: Peters, Hal
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/12/2013 11:40:42 AM
Subject: Interns

Friday is the final day of the summer internship for Alex, Caroline, Matthew and Sarah. Please, at some point this 
week, tell them how much we have appreciated them being a part of the team this summer. Thanks!

Hal
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